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April 3, 1981 N

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuoclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Schwenocer:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket No., 50-328
Tennessee Valley Authority )

My letter to you dated December 15, 1980, provided the information
required for Sequoyah Nuclear Plant unit 1 regarding NUREG-0737 pursuant
to 10 CFR 50.54(f). As requested by your staff, we have rev’ wed the
submittal and determinec that 1t is applicable to Sequoyah unit 2 with the
following exceptions.

1+ The Reactor Coclant System Vent System, Post Accident Sampling Syatem,
and Reactor Vessel Level Instrumentation System are not scheduled to be
implemented until startup following the first refueling outage of unit
2.

2. My letter to you dated February 23, 1981, revised our response on
accidert monitoring, containment pressure setpoir:,

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D, L. Lambert at
FTS 857-2581.

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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L. M, Mills, Manager

Nuclear Regulation and Saflety
Sworn to subscribed .botm me

Notary Publie
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